
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

 

 

The Milford Historical Commission meeting of April 8, 2020 was cancelled                   

due to the coronavirus. 

The next tentative meeting is May 13, at 7 pm in Memorial Hall but we may be 

rescheduling that, too, if the threat of catching the Covid-19 virus is around.     

 Distancing may still be advised so we will change the meeting date if that is the case.  

Most of the Town owned buildings, including Memorial Hall, are closed to the public for 

safety reasons. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Lamontagne 

Recording Secretary 
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